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Benton County Planning Commissioners,

    Our property is just south of the proposed expansion, and we share two land boarders. We have a barn
with 13 head of livestock. On an average temperature day, the animals consume or use approximately
200 gallons of water. On hot days it is significantly higher, close to double. This estimate does not include
our family of four daily usage. I am very concerned that drainage to these huge excavations could affect
our well. This would be in violation of Benton County Code 53.215 (1) as it would place an undue burden
on us being an adjacent property owner. I respectfully request you Deny LU-24-027. 

Erin and Lowell Bradley
38578 Hwy 99W
Corvallis Oregon 97330
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